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January 9, 2012

Dear Joe:

It is my pleasure to provide a reference to whomever is interested in your service, unless,
it is a competitor. We wouldn’t want them to gain any Fucini advantage. We have been
working together long enough, since 1994, to know that your service is very beneficial.

Fucini Productions have been an extraordinary conduit for KONG to access VIPs and
media professionals. We have lost count of the number of Radio, TV and Newspaper
interviews you have arranged.

The number of “Hits™ you have provided for us, over the years, is astounding. Your fees
have always been reasonable, your service has been exceptional, and we look forward to
working with Fucini Productions for many, many more years.

Thanks again, Joe! We appreciate all you have done to help us grow.
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